WAKE COUNTY

PUBLIC SCHOOL SYSTEM Academically or Intellectually Gifted P rogram

Dear AIG Parents,

You are invited to attend an informational session about
the Wake County Public School System Academically or
Intellectually Gifted Program. Please mark your calendars
for this informational meeting. I look forward to meeting
you and seeing you soon.

WHO: Parents of AIG students
WHAT: Informational session about the AIG Program

WHERE: Northwoods Elementary School

WHEN: Wednesday, Oct. 4th

TIMES: 8:00-8:30am or
4:00-4:30pm

If you would like to contact me, I can be reached at Northwoods
Elementary School at(919) 460-3491 or the following email address:
atice@wcpps.net.

Sincerely,

Amy Tice
AIG Teacher



